
25 April 2018 
Dear parents, alumnae and friends of Ying Wa, 
 
 It’s my great pleasure to share with you some updates on our new campus, if you missed 
our Topping-out Ceremony at the Robinson Road site on 24 March 2018. 
 
 On that lovely Saturday afternoon this spring, over 200 of us celebrated a milestone in 
our construction project. Gracing the occasion were many distinguished guests like the 
representatives of the EDB and the School Council, and illustrious alumnae, such as 
Chairlady of the School 
Redevelopment Steering 
Committee, Professor 
Chiu Lai Har, Rebecca, 
the Reverend Lee Ching 
Chi, former principals, 
Mrs Katherine Chau and 
Mrs Ruth Lee, and 
former teacher of our 
historic kindergarten, Dr. 
Luk Chiu Kwan Hung, 
Angela, who is today an 
award-winning pioneer of early childhood education in Hong Kong. They joined current and 
past students and teachers in witnessing this joyous moment in our school history by coming 
together to pray and give thanks to the Lord for His endless blessings. 
 

  
After the recent appeal of our Brick Campaign 

went out, we were deeply touched by the generous 
response of many well-wishers. You may be 
pleased to know that you too have a chance to make 
a lasting gift to the school. There are just a few 
spaces left on this donor wall that is situated at the 
heart of our new school for you to sponsor a name 
on a brick-tile for HK$50,000. 



 To give you an idea of where your money goes to, here are some photographs of the new 
facilities. First, on our Breezy Path campus is a state-of-the-art auditorium to enable our 
school choir, orchestra, dance team and drama club to break new ground. This 200-seat 
performing space is funded purely by Ying Wa sponsors because it is not covered by the 
government subsidy.  
 

 
  

Next, we have decided on a minimalist design for our new classrooms. They will be 
equipped with the essentials for e-learning, but this learning space will be without 
unnecessary distractions to enable the students to focus on their lessons. 

 

 
 
Ying Wa could not have come so far without your engaged partnership on our journey. I 

look forward to your continued support in prayer and in donations to enable the school to 
reach new heights.  

 
Thank you. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 

Mr Francis Kwan 
Principal 


